Life Partners Position Holder Trust

April 3, 2020

[ hope this letter finds each of you in good health and coping with the strange new world in which
we find ourselves. A number of you have contacted my office, asking if the virus situation has adversely
affected the operations of the Trust. Let me assure you that it has not.

At the very onset of the virus in the United States we began taking steps to protect the members
of our team including Magna. Those members, including me, began mobilizing to work remotely and
stay in contact as if we remained in our offices. At this point, my office as well as the offices of Magna
are closed and everyone is working remotely. As of the writing of this letter, none of the team members
or their families have shown any signs of the virus. All operations are fully functional and we have had
no problem with being remote. Things are continuing as normal and I fully expect them to continue to
do so.

A number of the continuing fractional holders have also contacted us to ask about a possible
deferment of payment of your premium payments. Although I would love to defer the payments, because
I know many of you are suffering financially, I am unable to do so because of the simple fact that the
insurance companies are not giving the Trust any deferral and insist that premiums be paid in full on
time. So, if you wish to maintain your fractional interest, please continue to make your payments to the
Trust on time.

On behalf of our entire team we hope that each of you and your families remain virus free. All
of us will eventually get through this.

Michael J. Quillikg
Trustee
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